
200 E. Wells Street

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 

53202

City of Milwaukee

Meeting Minutes

MILWAUKEE ARTS BOARD PUBLIC ART SUBCOMMITTEE
POLLY MORRIS, CHAIR

Tina Klose, Emilia Layden, Sandra McSweeney, and Tim 

Murphy

Staff Assistant, Molly Kuether-Steele, 286-2775 

Fax: 286-3456, molly.kuether-steele@milwaukee.gov

3:00 PM Room 301-C, City HallTuesday, November 19, 2019

Roll Call1.

Meeting convendd:  3:07 P.M.

All 5 members present.

Also present: Sally Witte - Dept. of City Development

Review and Approval of Previous Meeting Minutes2.

Ms. Klose moved, seconded by Ms. Morris, for approval of the minutes.  There were no 

objections.

New Work Fund3.

Ms. Morris opened a discussion about releasing New Work funds for public art 

projects that align with the DNC. Ms. Layden reported on the art activation discussions 

being driven by ImagineMKE. Ms. Morris reported on her conversations with Sculpture 

Milwaukee, specifically their openness to partnering with the PASC to locate public art 

commissioned by PASC within their footprint along Wisconsin Avenue during their 

summer 2020 exhibition, which aligns with the DNC. It was agreed that the 

Subcommittee should set a context and budget for the artists in the RFP, but let 

artists submit their ideas.The Subcommittee was comfortable with setting aside up to 

$30,000 for any DNC projects.The projects would run beyond the DNC dates and may 

start prior to the DNC conference. Ms. Layden will work with Ms. Morris on creating a 

draft RPF with the goal of releasing it in January.  

Ms. Layden moved, seconded by Mr. Murphy, to make the Conservation Fund a rolling 

deadline until all funds are dispersed.  There were no objections. 

For the December meeting, a draft application for DNC commission(s) will be on the 

agenda and circulated to members for discussion at the meeting. 

Ms. Witte will prepared an updated application.

Conservation Fund4.

There was no discussion.
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New Business5.

This item was taken up first on the agenda. 

Milwaukee Public Library Plans    Ms. Paul Kiely, Library Director, and Jennifer Meyers 

Sterns were present on this item.  The library is seeking to use $50,000 in capital 

funds for public art to move a price of sculpture from the Mill Road Library to the new 

Good Hope Library.  They have $25,000 in funds from last year and $25,000 for this 

year.  The sculpture is very large and installation will be expensive and a companion 

piece will be created.  The outdoor area where the sculptures will be located is for 

outdoor programming.  The Subcommittee encouraged the library to come to them with 

projects for Conservation funds, which must be used for outdoor public art.  Ms. Morris 

made a motion to release the $50,000 for the library to pursue public art at the new 

Good Hope Library.  

Sculptures at the former Cargilll site in the Menomonee Valley    There was an article 

in Urban Milwaukee that the Potawatomi are giving away five sculptures at this location 

as long as the new owner is willing to move the sculpture.  Ms. Kiely and Ms. Meyers 

Sterns thought that 3 of the 5 sculptures might be appropriate for a library and they 

have five parking lots in which sculptures could be located.

Old Business6.

There was no old business.

Meeting adjourned:  4:25 P.M.

Linda M. Elmer

Staff Assistant
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